
 
 

CITY OF CROSSGATE 
PO Box 6423 Louisville, KY  40206 

CityClerk@crossgateky.org  502-265-6864 

 
MEETING AGENDA 

 
City of Crossgate Commissioner’s Meeting 
Thomas Jefferson Unitarian Church Annex  

Monday, December 12th, 2016, 7:00pm 
 
1. Opening Ceremonies: Pledge of Allegiance  

2. Roll call  

3. Approval of minutes of City Commission Meeting of November 14h, 2016  

4. Old Business 

A. Commissioner and Committee Reports 
 
 i.   Treasurer’s Report and Treasurer Housekeeping Items 
 
 ii.   Commissioner L. Kirschenbaum’s report  

• Welcome Committee Chair updates: New Neighbors. Departing Neighbors.  
• Signs and Street lights Committee Chair updates, if any. 
• Directory Committee Chair updates: Additions/subtractions to directory, if any. 

 
 iii.   Commissioner K. Estes’ report 

• Ordinance Review Committee: Parking Ordinance. First Reading. 
 

iv.   Commissioner J. Gerrish’s report 
• Snow Removal Protocol (snow depth, ice) 
• City Storage Unit: Items be discussed 
• Beautification and Holiday Decorations 

 
iv.   Commissioner M. Wajda’s report 

• City-wide Events Chair: Holiday Festival follow up  
 

v.  Mayor K. Hilbrecht’s report 
• Mayor’s Report: Working with other Mayors/VAMC Steering Group 
• PUBLIC COMMENTS PERIOD FOR DEIS EXTENDED TO 11 JANUARY 17 

 
6. New Business  
 
7. Open Forum.  
NOTE: Neighbors/Guests wishing to speak at the meeting must sign in at the beginning of the meeting. 
Neighbors/Guests will be limited to approximately 5 minutes of meeting time. 
 
8. Adjournment Next meeting –January 9th, 2017 
 
If you are not getting the agenda or announcements electronically and would like to receive these via email, 
please send your email to: CrossgateAnnouncements@crossgateky.org 
	
  
	
  
NOTE: Attached to this agenda is the draft Crossgate Parking Ordinance. The Commission will be 
conducting the first reading of this ordinance on Monday, December 12, 2016. The second and final readin 
will be on January 9, 2017. If you would like to make suggestions to this ordinance, please provide your 
comments to a Crossgate Commissioner or Mayor Hilbrecht by December 30, 2016. 


